
 

 

 

Minute writer sought 
for regional committee meetings 

 
NSA Scottish Region is looking for someone to write minutes of various committee 
meetings in an efficient and accurate manner. 
 
The region is proposing to pay a set fee per meeting, for a minimum of four meetings 
per year and maximum of 12. Meetings are typically three hours long, in either the 
afternoon or evening. Since covid-19, meetings are mostly online with the occasional 
one agreed as a face-to-face gathering. When they happen face-to-face they are 
typically at Stirling. 
 
NSA Scottish Region is minded to pay £75 per set of minutes, but is open to discussion 
with the right individual. Where meetings are face-to-face and travel is involved, 
mileage would be paid at 45p/mile.  
 
Please send an expression of interest to Grace Reid, Regional Coordinator, if you would 
like to explore this opportunity. Knowledge of NSA and sheep farming may help in the 
role but is not essential. 
 
To contact Grace, call 07787 142858 or email grace@nationalsheep.org.uk.  
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